
Registration  paperwork  now
available for 2015 season
Wyoming, MI — (April 10, 2015) — The registration paperwork
for the 2015 Engine Pro Sprints on Dirt presented by ARP
season are now available on sprintsondirt.com. Teams can save
time at the opening event by filling out their paperwork ahead
of time.

Teams can e-mail the form to director@sprintsondirt.com and
bring their registration fee to Crystal, mail the form to
address listed on the form, or bring the form filled out to
the season opening event.

The 2015 SOD season will begin April 24th at Crystal Motor
Speedway.

Click here for the 2015 SOD registration form.

http://www.sprintsondirt.com/2015/04/10/registration-forms-now-available-for-2015-season/
http://www.sprintsondirt.com/2015/04/10/registration-forms-now-available-for-2015-season/
http://sprintsondirt.com/SOD_Registration_Form.pdf

